

TIME : $1\frac{1}{2}$ HRS

In

ANGEL'S PUBLIC SCHOOL

SAMPLE PAPER

PERIODIC TEST – II **SESSION 2024 – 25**

CLASS - VII SUBJECT : ENGLISH

<u>SECTION – A</u> (READING)

M.M:40

[5]

1. Read the passage carefully.

General instructions:

The best way to prevent gingivitis (gum disease) is to practice good dental hygiene. It's never too early to start in life, because children as young as 6 can develop gum disease.

Section		Total Weightage (40)
Α	Reading	05
В	Writing	05
С	Grammar	15
D	Literature	15
	Total	40

addition to brushing at least twice daily and flossing at least once each day, the dentists suggest these tips to keep your family's gums healthy:

Choose the right toothbrush. Select a toothbrush with soft, end-rounded or polished bristles. Stiff or hard bristles are more likely to injure your gums. Some dentists recommend electric toothbrushes with rotating or vibrating bristles because they may be more effective at removing plague and maintaining healthy gum tissue.

Brush as if your teeth are depended on it. To clean outer surfaces of your teeth and gums, use short, back-and-forth, and then up-and-down strokes. Use vertical strokes to clean inner surfaces. To clean the junction between your teeth and gums, hold your brush at 45-degree angle to your teeth.

Floss. If you're like most people, this is the part that's usually ignored. A good alternative for nonflossers is an antiseptic mouthwash, but it will work best when combined with brushing and flossing.

See your dentist. Be sure to go for regular checkups and cleanings.

(i) Answer the following questions.

- (a) What is the best way to prevent gum disease?
- (b) What kind of toothbrush should be selected?
- (c) What is the use of electric toothbrushes?
- (d) How many times should we brush and floss our teeth daily?
- (e) Why is it never too early to start dental care?

SECTION – B (WRITING)

2. Write a story with the help of given hints in about 100 words.

Hints : The mice in a house...... Afraid of the cat hold a meeting One proposes to tie a bell round the cat's neck...... all agree who is to bell the cat? No mouse offers...... The cat appears..... all run away.

OR

Write an e-mail to the editor of The Indian Express in about 100 words on the issue of the indiscriminate cutting of trees.

Hints : Role of trees—life—beauty—shade—fire—prevent soil erosion—prevent landslide—timber—herbs and fruit.

<u>SECTION - C</u> (GRAMMAR)

[5]

(5x1=5)

3. Identify the tense form of the verbs printed in the bold. (Simple Future, Future co				
	(3x1=3)			
(i) She will win the debate competition.				
(ii) The actors will be rehearsing for the programme soon.				
(iii) I shall have completed my project by afternoon.				
4. Read the following sentences and state weather they are in the active or passive voice. (4x1=4)				
(i) The song was sung by Mohit.				
(ii) I will catch the bus by evening.				
(iii) The sheets were distributed by the teacher.				
(iv) Sarita painted a portrait.				
5. Read the following sentences and circle the adverbs.	(2x1=2)			
(i) She regularly goes to the gym.				
(ii) The girl spoke confidently.				
6. Give antonyms for the followings:	(2x1=2)			
(i) accept				
(ii) hungry				
7. Fill in the blanks with simple past form of the verb given in the bracket.	(2x1=2)			
(i) He a new record. (establish)				
(ii) He milk last night . (drink)	(0, 1, 0)			
8. Give synonyms for the followings:	(2x1=2)			
(i) attack (ii) admit	[4][]			
<u>SECTION – D</u> (LITERATURE)	[15]			
9. Word meanings.	(5x1=5)			
(a) sinister (b) dormitory (c) ghosties				
(d) scanned the hall (e) ever widening mindset	(5,2-10)			
10. Answer the following questions. (5x2=1				
 (a) How did Grandfather escape from China? Where did he go with his family? (b) Why was Sereege so afraid of the last spirit? 				
(b) Why was Scrooge so afraid of the last spirit?(a) Why does the past think that someone is always there in the little groop creherd?				
(c) Why does the poet think that someone is always there in the little green orchard? (d) Who was behind the prank? How did Pustom find it out?				
(d) Who was behind the prank? How did Rustom find it out?				

(e) Why did Marley's ghost visit Scrooge?